  [image: IUFoST 2022]The IFSTSL becomes a member of the International Union of Food Science and Technology

The International Union of Food Science and Technology (IUFoST) has accepted IFSTSL as an adhering member of the global community of Food Science and technology, recognizing the national contributions made by IFSTSL to strengthen the knowledge base and practices in the Sri Lankan Food Industry. The new linkage gives the opportunity for the IFSTSL to be a more closer partner with its global community, opening avenues for better international cooperation and exchange of scientific and technical information among scientists, engineers and specialists in the development of research, encouraging progress in fields of theoretical and applied food science, advancing technology in the processing, manufacturing, preservation, and distribution of food products, and in the education and training of food scientists and technologists.
IUFoST membership consists of 60 adhering bodies representing over 150,000 food scientists and technologists throughout the world. All the major national institutes of Food Science and Technology throughout the world take part in the work of the Union, providing delegates to the General Assembly, running co-sponsored conferences or short courses and contributing to IUFoST publications through the participation of individual scientists.
IUFoST’s input into research is chiefly in organizing and co-sponsoring conferences, workshops and short courses. IUFoST increased the frequency of congresses to every two years after 1999. In addition, over 100 symposia have taken place under the auspices of IUFoST. The congresses and conferences maintain a high scientific level and continue to grow in size and influence. 
Thousands of food science and technology professionals attend the IUFoST World Congress of Food Science and Technology (World Food Congress), held every two years in different locations around the world. IUFoST partners with its national scientific body (Adhering Body) to host these world-class events, which promote the advancement of global food science and technology and foster the worldwide exchange of scientific knowledge and ideas. 
21st International Union of Food Science and Technology World Congress was held in Singapore from 31st October to 03rd November 2022.  The Congress highlighted recent research and innovations across food supply chains to add value and enable the safe, secure and sustainable manufacture of healthier foods for global markets. The 22nd IUFoST congress will be held on September 8 -12, 2024 in Rimini, Italy. It aims to address new challenges in Food Science and Technology. It gives the opportunity for Sri Lankan Scientists to participate in the congress with their new research findings and innovations. 
IUFoST also publishes the electronic magazine, the World of Food Science, in cooperation with its American Adhering Body and its own well-respected newsletter, Newsline, three times a year. Several other new publications are forthcoming in the next year.
IFSTSL acknowledges the immense support rendered by Dr. V. Prakash, President of IUFoST 2020-2022, Dr. Anne and Emeritus Professor Upali Samarajeewa in obtaining adhering body membership in IUFoST. 
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